Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Scott Perkins <Scott.Perkins@cardno.com>

Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 4:43 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Former Exxon Mobil Station 70235 - 990 San Pablo Ave. Albany, Ca

Mr. Detterman,

Cardno is scheduled to install and sample the three outdoor sub slab vapor pins (two listed in the workplan and one
additional requested in your approval letter) on Wednesday of next week.

The workplan called for sampling 48 hours after installation but since we are using vapor pins for the sub-slab samples,
sampling will be conducted the same day after installation.

The most current DTSC Advisory (July 2015) indicates that sub-slab samples may be collected 2 hours after installation.
Regards,

Scott

Scott Perkins
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